Cub Scout Pack 91 Invites All Families to
Join Us for Take-Home Earth Day Activities!
Tuesday, April 18", Prairieview School
7:00-8:00 PM

We will have supplies but please help us recycle by bringing
your extra recyclables to this event. Clean 20 oz. bottles or
Gatorade bottles and plastic jars with lids work the best!




